PLEASE DONATE To Our

Brice Prairie Conservation Association Dredging Project



Project Summary—

Lake Onalaska Project for Fish Habitat and Improved Boat Navigation

The Brice Prairie Conservation Association is sponsoring a project on the north shore of Lake Onalaska to improve fish habitat and boat navigation via dredging. The last significant dredge project was completed in 1989. The necessary permits for the project have been approved and if we achieve funding goals a Fall 2024 start date is planned. Past projects involved public and private funding.

Aerial View of Dredging Project Area

- Red circle is 12 foot hole to serve as a sediment trap
- Orange area is at a maximum depth of 8 feet reducing to 3 feet at the meeting of water and land
- Purple area is transit lane with centerline of 8 feet sloping upwards on both sides to 3 feet (width of cut 50 feet); no wake area



 Blue square is proposed area to put dredged material to dewater and then loaded on trucks for onward movement:
 Preliminary coordination with Metallics is complete; coordination for exact location ongoing.

Donate cash or make checks payable to the "Brice Prairie Conservation Association" and Memo—"Lake Onalaska Dredge"

Mail to: BPCA, c/o Steve Anderson, 1014 Canary Ln, Onalaska, WI 54650 Questions?? Email bpcalakedredging@gmail.com